
It has been an honor and privilege for
the Santa Clara County Office of
Education (SCCOE) to assist our

community during this pandemic by
providing information on locations for

distributing community meals. 
The time has come to transition the

information of meal distribution back
to our school communities.  

Please contact your school district
regarding meal distribution times and

procedures.

For additional resources and
assistance, please visit

bit.ly/svstrong-all-ages-english.
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